
 

 
Proposed changes to water rate and levy fees for 
businesses and residents to be discussed at Public Hearing 
on February, 12th, 2018, at 6:50 P.M. 
 
The "MINIMUM" charge for water, which includes from zero 
gallons of water usage, up to 6,000 gallons of water usage to be 
increased from $11.00 to $15.00. 
(There will be no further increases in the remaining steps). 
 
The NSF (non-sufficient funds) Fee to be increased from $15.00 
to $25.00. 
 
The Final Inspection Fee to be increased from $25.00 to 
$50.00. 
 
*NEW:  There will be a $100.00 fee to Levy unpaid 
water/sewer charges to the Niagara County Tax Bill. 
 


